
Laura's Thoughts
Welcome back to school! This school year is going to be awesome! I think back to the prior school years of all
the disruptions due to the pandemic, and I am hopeful that we will soon be past all of this. It’s been tough
for teachers and students, but with a little patience and a whole lot of resilience, we have made great
strides.This past week during staff development, I have noticed our teachers have more confidence and less
anxiety for what’s to come. The fear of Covid is not so great! There are no masks, some of the plastic barriers
have come down, and people do not mind gathering together. It’s really wonderful! Although we are still
trying to close the learning gaps, I feel we are well rested and ready to take charge to help support our
students’ learning. I am excited about the things we will be doing at my own campus. We have chosen the
theme, “Legends in the Making,” which I truly believe is what we are preparing our students for. They all
have the potential to be future legends. We never really get to see what becomes of our students and the
successes they achieve, but I have no doubt that many do great things after graduation. We have those
that become lawyers, doctors, parents, and yes, even teachers. No matter what anyone says, you make a
difference and provide a path for our students to have a great future. Keep doing what you do and don’t
lose faith because you are doing a super job! You got this!Good luck and have a fabulous school year! 
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Next Meeting: 
Tuesday, 

August 23, 2022 
5:00pm 

Southmore Intermediate 

Happy Birthday! 
Aug 19 

Barbara Norris
Aug 23 

Jennifer Freestone
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If you have pictures from meetings or events or have a story you would like to
share in the newsletter, please email 

Gladys Treviño 
Newsletter Editor at: gltrevino@pasadenaisd.org

Please visit our Chapter Website:
http://epsilonrhotx.weebly.com/

At the Executive Committee Meeting
this summer, we celebrated our
Recording Secretary's Birthday!

Happy Birthday Searrah!

This summer, we collected 52 backpacks for Love from the Heart Family
Support Foundation. This is a charity organization in Trinidad that gives

to families throughout the year. These backpacks will be filled with
school supplies for the children in need. 


